Cathy Tymko, Superintendent Sunrise School Division Box 1206, 344-2nd Street North Beausejour, Manitoba R0E 0C0

December 12, 2023

Dear Cathy,

I am writing to request permission to take the Varsity Girls and Boys Basketball teams to Portage Collegiate Institute Basketball Tournament on Friday, February 16th and Saturday, February 17th 2nd ,2023 in Portage la Prairie, Manitoba. It is an overnight trip and all arrangements have been made as described in the "Higher Care/Extended Care Field Trip Proposal Form" that has been forwarded by our office staff.

Thank you for taking the time to consider the proposal.

Sincerely,

Andrew Klaprat Athletic Director

Varsity Basketball Coach Ecole Powerview School